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Scholarship Chair Maria Colacrai presents Tim White annual scholarship.
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 The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire has announced the recipient of our 2012 Club Scholarship as lifelong Cheshire resident, Tim White. Tim was a member of the Cheshire Town Council in 2010. He has been accepted into Yale’s School of Forestry and Environmental Sciences where he will work towards a master’s degree in environmental management. The annual scholarship is offered to a resident majoring in environmental sciences, horticulture, or related fields of plant study. The Club’s scholarship is offered annually and is typically $1,000. However thanks to a generous $100 donation from Tom Wheeler this year’s scholarship totaled $1,100. Wheeler is a former recipient of Club Scholarship.

